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Scripps Institution of Oceanography
University of California, San Diego

| want to honor Rachel Morrison. Please accept my contribution of $ in support of students at
Scripps Institution of Oceanography, University of California, San Diego.

Scripps Institution of Oceanography is one of the oldest, largest, and most important centers for ocean and
earth science research, education, and public service in the world. Research at Scripps encompasses
physical, chemical, biological, geological, and geophysical studies of the oceans and earth.

Please fill out the following information:

o | have enclosed a check for $ payable to UC Regents.

o | authorize UCSD to charge my credit card in the amount of $

o | pledge to contribute a total of $ over years.

o | have enclosed a check for $ payable to UC Regents as my first payment.

o | wish to make my first pledge payment by credit card. | authorize UCSD to charge my credit card in the
amount of $

Credit card information: © MasterCard o Visa o American Express o Discover

Card Number Expiration Date
Signature Date

Name on Credit Card:

Credit Card Billing Address (if different from below):

City: State: Zip code:

Name (s): Mr./Mrs./Ms./Dr.

Address:
City: State: Zip:
Phone/home: Phone/work E-mail:

Pledges can be paid over a period of up to five years, and appreciated real property and securities are sometimes excellent gifts.
Please contact Mary Darling at mdarling@ucsd.edu or 858-822-4313 if you would like assistance in exploring giving options.

Please mail this form to:
Scripps Development Office, Scripps Institution of Oceanography,

9500 Gilman Drive, MC 0210, La Jolla, CA 92093-0210.
This form may also be faxed to: Scripps Development Office, (858) 822-1124.

Thank you for your support!

All gifts are tax deductible to the extent allowable by law. Information regarding your gift will not be released except as required by state and
federal law. One of the many ways we express thanks to donors is to recognize them in publications. Should you wish that your name not be
listed as a donor, please notify us. All gifts will be acknowledged upon acceptance. A modest fee is assessed on gifts to support university

administrative costs.



